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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Rescue Fire Protection District 
has scheduled a public hearing to be held on September 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the RSLS 
Hall, 5221 Deer Valley Road, Rescue, California for the purpose of adopting the Final 
Budget for Fiscal Year 2021-2022. 
 
At said hearing, the Rescue Fire Protection District will consider all comments made by 
members of the public. Budget documents are available for review by emailing 
admin@rescuefiredepartment.org. 
 
 
 
Jessica Braddock, Clerk to the Board of Directors  
Rescue Fire Protection District  
August 6, 2021 

 
 
 


